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Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

I am sending this letter to gather information about students who have health needs.  Please fill out the reverse 

side of this form, “Request for Health Information,” regardless of if your student has medical needs that could 

affect learning or might require emergency care during the school day. A health care provider’s written diagnosis 

is required in order for an Individualized Healthcare Plan to be developed by the school nurse.  Also, please let your 

school nurse know if your child participates in extracurricular school activities.                     

 

Chronic Health Conditions  

 Please complete the reverse side of this form. 

 If your child has a life-threatening condition/allergy, please notify the school nurse and any other staff 

members who will be in contact with your child (including afterschool care, cafeteria/bus 

driver/coach/extracurricular activities).   

 Contact the school nurse if you need to schedule a conference to discuss details regarding the 

development of a health care plan for your child.     

 Provide necessary changes that occur during the school year, either with contact numbers or your 

child’s health condition.   

 

Medication Administration 

 Medication must be sent in the original container if it is an over-the-counter medicine or a prescription 

bottle if it is a prescription medicine.   

 Please check expiration dates.  School personnel are not allowed to give expired medications. 

 The school does not provide any medications, including ointments, creams, pain relievers, eye drops, 

etc.  Any medication given at school must be provided by the parent/guardian.   

 A medication consent form is required for any medication given at school.  

 Signatures from a parent/guardian AND the student’s health care provider are required for ANY 

medication to be given at school.  This includes prescription as well as over the counter 

medications.   

 Faxed consents from parents and/or doctors are acceptable.   

 The entire UCPS medication policy may be viewed online at www.ucps.k12.nc.us    

 

If you have questions or concerns, please contact the school.  I would be happy to speak with you.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

Lucinda Ourant, MSN, RN, NCSN 

School Nurse 
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